A:  Australian Government

e Department of Health, Disability and Ageing

There will be new ways of working in
aged care from 1 November 2025

Access information to help you understand your obligations
under the new Aged Care Act including:

- The Statement of Rights and Principles
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ew whistleblower protections
ew opportunities to provide feedback
igher expectations of employers to recognise your

expertise and listen to your opinions.

Under the new Aged Care Act, you will work in a
better-regulated system. This means you can prioritise
delivering safe, high-quality care for older people.

health.gov.au/aged-care-workforce-changes




